4/10/2017 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Line leak BBC 70 Ranch 4-6-20

STATE OF . . . .
COLORADO Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Line leak BBC 70 Ranch 4-6-20

Rusty Frishmuth <rfrishmuth@billbarrettcorp.com> Fri, Apr 7, 2017 at 3:17 PM
To: "rick.allison@state.co.us" <rick.allison@state.co.us>
Cc: "gmarquez@co.weld.co.us" <gmarquez@co.weld.co.us>

Rick - we have discovered a reportable flow line leak at our 70 Ranch 4-6-20 well which flows to our NHF Laura 1 battery
which is on the west end of 70 Ranch down by the Platte River. APl 05-123-26053. Pumper noted a loss of pressure and
shut in the well. This morning we excavated an area 12*24*6.5' deep. LT Env was on location to direct excavation and
we collected confirmation samples. No free fluid and no groundwater. Excavation still open pending receipt of lab results
in Monday.

Will file a 19 on it over the weekend.

Sent from my iPhone

https://mail .google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=8dbca3457a&view=pt&search=inbox&msg= 15b4a4760c43df8f&sim|=15b4a4760c43df8f
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